
ADMINISTRATIVELY EXTENDED NEW
GENERAL PERMITS* 

COG080000 
Short-term construction dewatering 

New coverage for construction dewatering activities 
will be permitted under COG080000. 

COG317000 
Short-term remediation activities discharging to 
surface water and/or groundwater 

New coverage for short-term (<2 year) remediation 
activities will be permitted under COG317000. 

COG318000 
Long-term remediation activities discharging to 
surface water and/or groundwater 

New and renewed coverage for long-term (>2 year) 
remediation activities will be permitted under 
COG318000. 

COG603000 
Subterranean dewatering 

New and renewed coverage for long-term (>2 year) 
subterranean dewatering activities will be permitted 
under COG603000. 

COG608000 
Well development 

New and renewed coverage for well development 
and pumping test activities will be permitted under 
COG608000. 

*Coverage will be provided or renewed as applicable per the terms and conditions of the general permits.

GENERAL PERMITS* 

COG070000 
Construction dewatering 

Currently permitted construction dewatering activities 

under COG070000 will be completed under COG070000. 

COG315000 
Remediation activities discharging to surface water 

Currently permitted short-term (<2 year) remediation 
activities under COG315000 will be completed under 
COG315000. 

Currently permitted long-term (>2 year) remediation 
activities under COG315000 will have renewed coverage 
under COG318000. 

COG316000 
Remediation activities discharging to groundwater 

Currently permitted short-term (<2 year) remediation 
activities under COG316000 will be completed under 
COG316000. 

Currently permitted long-term (>2 year) remediation 
activities under COG316000 will have renewed coverage 
under COG318000. 

COG603000 
Subterranean dewatering or well development 

All currently permitted activities under COG603000 will 
have renewed coverage under COG608000, COG603000, or 
COG318000 as applicable. 




